
INSTITUTION OF P.N.C.C.  - MARCH 20, 2022 

SINCE 1926 HOLY CROSS PARISH PNCC 96 Years of Service  

220 Browertown Road     Woodland Park, New Jersey 07424 

Phone: 973-256-4888  / 201-247-4832 

 Web Site: www.holycrosssite.org   E-mail holycrosspncc1@gmail.com 

The Reverend Father Joseph R. Cyman, Pastor 

The Deacon William Gaydos  

SUNDAY MASSES – 9:00 & 11:00 am 

WEEKDAY MASSES – 8:30 am (check bulletin) 
 I am the true vine, and my father is the vine-grower. John 15:1-8 

INTRODUCTION 
My friends, today we continue to pray for Ukraine, for end of war. Also we celebrate the 125th 

anniversary of the institution of the P.N.C.C. Our Church has roots in the Church in Jerusalem 

established by our Lord Jesus Christ. As a denomination, our Church had been in existence since 1897, under the 

leadership of the Most Reverend Francis Hodur.  The first PNCC parish of St. Stanislaus Cathedral in Scranton, PA and 

many parishes throughout the USA joined together with their legal ownership of church properties, the parish 

government in secular matters was directed by parish committees elected by the parishioners and appointment of their 

pastors was approved by parishioners.  This democratic system of the administration of the church was the only cause 

of the establishment of the PNCC. The consecration of the Rev. Francis Hodur by the Old Catholic Bishops of Holland 

in 1907 gave the Polish National Catholic Church of America that important direct line of Apostolic Succession. 

Apostolic Succession is the belief that bishops succeed one another in an unbroken chain from Christ himself through 

his apostles and their successors. Our PNCC church welcomes new members as we become Church increasingly rich in 

diversity. My Brothers and Sisters let us continue our Lenten journey with more prayer, fasting and giving alms so we 

would bear much fruit in the Lord. Amen. 

Scripture readings: 
Wisdom 5:1-5 He is accounted among the sons of God  

Ps 137 Let me tongue be silenced, if I ever forget you 

1St. Paul to Timothy 4:1-5 Everything created by God is good  

John 15:1-8 I am the true vine, and my father is the vine-grower. 

Lectors serving today: 

9 am – Dominick Bucci   11 am – Chirag Taylor 
SHOPPING CERTIFICATES Please support our Building Fund is by purchasing weekly shopping 

certificates.    May God bless and reward you.    

PARISH NEWSLETTER – THOSE WHO WISH TO TAKE HARD COPIES OF PARISH 

NEWSLETTER ARE WELCOME TO TAKE A COPY FROM THE PARISH HALL. THANK 

YOU.  

SUNDAY, MARCH 13, 2022 – INSTITUTION OF PNCC  

9:00 AM     Holy Mass for PEACE and END OF WAR IN UKRAINE  

10:00 AM – “HUGHIE COFFEE HOUR”  

10:00 am – First Holy Communion Class  

11:00 am – Sunday School class in the parish hall 

11:00 AM Holy Mass for PEACE and END OF WAR IN UKRAINE  

After Mass – Confirmation Class 

Monday, March 14, 2022 - St. Matilda, W.   

8:30 am – Holy Mass for PEACE and end of war  

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 – St. Longinus the Centurian, M.    

8:30 am – Holy Mass for PEACE and the growth of our parish  

7:30 pm – Parish Committee meeting in the parish hall 

Wednesday,  March 16, 2022 – St. Julian of Antioch, M.   

8:30 am – Holy Mas for PEACE and end of war  

7:15-8:00 pm – Adult Bible Study Gospel of St. Mark (During Lent) 

Thursday, March 17,  2022  - ST PATRICK OF IRELAND Bp.    

8:30 am – Holy Mass for PEACE and for the sick and homebound 

Friday, March 18, 2022  – St. Cyril of Jerusalem, Bp.   

8:30 am – Holy Mass for PEACE and Benefactors of Holy Cross  

7:30 PM – STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

(LENTEN SERVICE - PLAN TO ATTEND) 

Saturday, March 19, 2022 – St. Joseph Spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary   

9:30 am – Holy Mass for all families 

SUNDAY, MARCH 20, 2022 – 3rd Sunday Of Lent  

9:00 AM     Holy Mass for PEACE and for Parishioners Living and Deceased 

10:00 AM – “HUGHIE COFFEE HOUR”  

http://www.holycrosssite.org/
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10:00 am – First Holy Communion Class  

11:00 am – Sunday School class in the parish hall 

11:00 AM Holy Mass for PEACE and All Parishioners  

AFTER MASS – ST. PATRICK’S LUNCHEON 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH 

NEWSLETTER 
 

220 Browertown Road   Woodland Park, New Jersey 07424; 

Phone 201-247-4832 / 973-256-4888  
www.holycrosssite.org /  holycrosspncc1@gmail.com Face book: www.holycrosswoodlandpark.com   
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FROM PASTOR’S DESK 
  

PICTURE #1, #2 
NATIVITY SET (missing) Since we 

haven’t had our Nativity statues of Holy 

Mary, St. Joseph and Baby Jesus 

returned, the majority of the parish 

committee members made a decision on 

Sunday Jan. 9, 2022 to ask parishioners 

to voluntarily donate toward the 

purchase a new Nativity set. We are installing new 

security cameras and other measures to ensure that the 

incident of Dec. 26, 2021 doesn’t happen again. 

DONATION TO HOLY CROSS CHURCH for New 

Nativity Set: SEE ENCLOSED  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS: 

 

PICTURE #3 

On Sunday, January 2nd, the Solemnity of the Holy 

Name of Jesus, Anthony Aguilar received the 

Sacrament of Baptism. We congratulate his parents 

Antonio and Ines Aguilar, godparents, Becente and 

Cira Garcia on this special occasion. The Sacrament 

of Baptism welcomed Anthony as a new member 

of the Christian family, the living stone of the 

Church which is the mystical body of our risen 

Lord, Jesus Christ. Best wishes to Aguilar, Garcia, 

relatives and friends. We pray that Anthony and his 

family find Holy Cross Church to be their second 

home, a place of spiritual growth and social 

support 

 PICTURE #4 

Congratulations to Tyler Smith and Nicole 

Piotrowski on their special day in which the Holy 

Church joined them together in the Sacrament of 

Marriage held on January 21st. We congratulate 

their parents Paul and Linda and Dariusz and 

Teresa. Proud witnesses were John and Agnes. We 

pray for Tyler and Nicole and for all married 

couples, for their faithfulness to each other and for 

their loving service of the Gospel. Gracious God, 

your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ, poured forth 

blessings on the wedding couple at Cana. Look 

with kindness on Tyler and Nicole. May they 

cherish one another and be inspired by Your love 

and through them, may Your Church be blessed. 

PICTURE #5 

A Candlelight Prayer Service “My Time with 

Mary – a Spa for The Soul” was held 

Wednesday Feb. 2, 2022 at 7:00 pm on the 

Feast of the Presentation of the Lord- Next 

service on March 24, 2022 at 7 pm 

PICTURE #6 

We thank parishioners who donated non-

perishable items for the food bank, as well as 

winter clothing such as coats, scarves, gloves, 

sweatshirts, and more for the needy. Also, I thank 

students, their parents who prepared sandwiches, 

and packages with winter clothing. They were 

delivered to the homeless in Paterson on a very 

cold Sunday, January 30th. Despite freezing 

weather we met several people who appreciated 

our service performed in the name of our Savior. 

Remaining items were delivered to Eva’s Shelter. 

PICTURE #7 

 

Congratulations to Jorge Maldonado and Carla 

(née Rojas) on the first Birthday and Baptism of 

their precious daughter, Avery Hope Maldonado 

which took place on Saturday, February 5th. Proud 

godparents were Kevin Maldonado and Maria 

Baldwin.  

 

PICTURE #8, #9 

On Wednesday march 9, 2022 I returned from 
the  Ukrainian American Society in 
Whippany, NJ.  I delivered nine boxes filled 
with donations that were brought to 
the parish hall recently.   
Our donations will be delivered to the people 
of Ukraine who are suffering due to the 
Russian invasion.   On Tuesday, March 8, 
2022 eight people volunteered with the 
packing of donation boxes,  I thank them for 
their help with this important service. 
A volunteer worker at Ukrainian American 
Society in Whippany thanked everyone for all 
their donations. He informed me that two 
containers are already on the way to Europe 
for humanitarian help. Three more containers 
are ready to be shipped.  
He ALSO INFORMED ME THAT AT THIS 
TIME ONLY HIGH PRIORITY ITEMS are 
accepted because of immediate need. 
Here is the list: 
First Aid - Kits and Supplies 
Bandages, Homeostatic Bandages, 
Tourniquets, Diapers for children - all sizes, 
Baby Wipes, Tactical Glasses, Walkie 
Talkies, Drones 
Telephones (Iphone 6 and higher) new or 
used (if used, new batteries please); Thermal 
Underwear; Flashlights and batteries 
Tactical feet wear (sizes 39-46 European) 
Men's sizes 6-13 but mostly men's US sizes 
10-12 
Ultraviolet Flashlights  
He asked to hold on for 2 weeks with 
nonperishable food items and clothing. 
OUR PARISH SO FAR COLLECTED $975. IN 
DONATIONS and more are coming. 
WHEN YOU PLAN TO DONATE, PLEASE 
FOLLOW THEIR REQUEST FOR  HIGH 
PRIORITY ITEMS LISTED ABOVE. 
Monetary donations you can give on Sunday 
or by mail, with memo "Helping Ukraine" 
payable to Holy Cross. Financial secretary 
will write one check.  
With prayers for peace  
Fr. Joseph and Staff 

PICTURE #10 

BIBLE STUDY – LENT 2022 During 

Lent - The Bible Study classes will take 

place ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: 

Wed., March 9, 16, 30, and April 6, 2022 

from 7:15 pm to 8:00 pm.  The classes will include Scripture 

readings, and discussions.  This is a wonderful way to renew 

our spiritual life during Lent. Interested, please sign up in 

the parish hall or send email at holycrosspncc1@gmail.com. 

Fr. Joseph 
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PICTURE #11 

During Lent you are cordially invited to attend Stations of the Cross on Fridays at 7:30 pm. We are in 

dire need of prayer especially in time of war in Ukraine.  

WE PRAY FOR THE PEOPLE OF Ukraine in time of war. For their protection and 

peaceful reconciliation with Russia. We pray…  Please pray for the Sick of the 

Parish: Out of respect for the privacy of the person who is ill we can only publish the 

names of the sick with their consent. We review our list monthly.  The following members of our 

parish community are in need of our prayers: Lucy Daum, Maria Sobstyl, Zaida Bueno; Annie 

Hornak, Emila Bargiel, Sophie Barnes, Frances Sanchez, Wendy Schlesinger, Ewa B., Jeffrey, Roy 

Zebrowski, Declan, Erik, Enrico, Josephine B. Carmen, Elsie.   If you would like to have your name on 

the list or your loved ones with their permission, please contact the parish office. We pray also for all 

those who asked us to pray and for those whom we promised to pray.  Hail Mary, Glory… 

ANNIVERSARIES OF MARRIAGE Dear Parishioners, we wish to extend our 

congratulations and best wishes on your anniversaries of marriage.   
Wilian and Maria Matute – 21st Ann.– 4/4 

Richard Daum & Lucy Piontkowski – 64th Ann – 4/6 

Paul Murphy and Christine Tarbox – 11th Ann. – 4/15 

Edward and Beverly Obssuth – 31st Ann. – 4/21 

HOSPITAL VISIT. “Is anyone among you sick? He should summon the presbyters of the 

church, and they should pray over him and anoint him with oil in the name of the Lord…” 

(James 5:14). If you or a member of your family are ill and would like to receive the Holy 

Communion at home or at the hospital, please notify the rectory. 

Holy Cross Church Face Book – link        www.holycrosswoodlandpark.com 

Visiting our website Blog holycrosssite.org you can go directly to our church face book. 543 people 

follow our church Face book! We thank Lynn Imperiale for her dedication in updating our 

Facebook. 
MEMBERSHIP 2022 . EXPLANATION: The parish needs to send $25 to the 

Central Diocese, and $100 to the General Church; Total membership is $125.00 

per adult. 

Imagine a Church that is: 

One, Holy, Catholic & Apostolic 

Democratic in governance 

Welcomes ALL who wishes to follow Christ 

Teaches traditional spiritual and moral values 

Has Valid Sacraments, 

Allows its priests to marry. 

You don’t have to Imagine anymore! 

COME to Holy Cross Church 
 
DAILY MASSES are held as announced in the bulletin. Examples of the Mass intentions are: For the Sick, In Remembrance 

of the Faithful Departed, To Beseech God’s Grace, Birthdays and Anniversaries.  Please contact Father Joe. 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: Arrangements at least two weeks prior to the ceremony. 

ACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY: Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance.  Contact the Pastor before 

setting a date or making final plans. 

EMERGENCIES, SICKNESS should be reported to the rectory office immediately.  201-247-4832 

Confirmation Classes – Enrollment is open. So far, we have five students enrolled. To register 

please ask Fr. Joseph or call parish office 201-247-4832.  Students who are in the 7th grade and 

older and adults are eligible to take confirmation lessons.  Sacrament of Confirmation is a 

completion of the sacrament of Baptism and important step in Christian religious education. 
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - Enrollment is still open. So far, we have three students. The classes are held 

Sunday at 10 am. The Holy Eucharist is Jesus Christ who is really present under the forms of bread 

and wine.  In the Eucharist, Jesus Christ gives us Himself as a food for our souls. The bread and wine 

becomes the Body and Blood of our Lord during the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass when the priest says 

words of consecration which Jesus used during the Last Supper: This is My Body… This is My Blood. 

(Catechism)  

Sanctuary Candle Adoration Society is sponsoring sanctuary candles that are lit for a week in 

memory/honor of your special intentions for $10.   

PLEASE SIGN up on the list in the vestibule of the church, use special envelopes and make your check out 

to Adoration Society. Thank you for your donations.    

Week of March 6 – Jeffrey “O” 

Week of March 13 – Penni Lazor 

Week of March 20 – Dom. Bucci / David Bucci  

Week of March 27 – Memory of Hughie Vickerilla  

Week of April 3 – available 

For more information, please call Penni Lazor, Adoration Society President, at 973-768-7917 or contact 

parish office – 201-247-4832  

 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS – If you are new to our parish, please submit your name and phone number to 
Father Joseph.  Father will contact you regarding parish membership and answer the questions you may 
have. 
 

GOD’S FIELD – (Rola Boza) ONLINE The latest issue of God's Field is now available 

online at http://www.pncc.org.  

Click on the God's Field link at the top of the home page and follow the directions to 

access the recent issue. We hope you enjoy reading about the life and work of our parishes. 

 Upcoming Events 
March 20, 2022 – St. Patrick’s Luncheon after 11 am TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE 

April 3, 2022 – Agape at 4 pm, (location TBD) 

April 12, 2022 – Clergy Conference, Chrism Mass,  Cathedral, Scranton, PA 

April 17 2022 – Easter – Solemnity of the Resurrection of the Lord 

April 19, 2022 – Easter Egg Hunt & Party for School of Christian Living (SOCL) 

May 1, 2022 – Crowning of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

May 8, 2022 – Mother’s Day Breakfast at 10 am 

June 12, 2022 – Sunday School awards Church picnic 

June 19, 2022 – Corpus Christi celebration (place – TBD)  

June 19, 2022 – Father’s Day Breakfast at 10 am 

Week of July 4th 2022 - YOUTH CAMP – Kurs , Waymart, PA 

 

Dear Friends, the Holy Cross Church is now able to accept donations through Venmo. By using 

Venmo, parishioners, donors, and benefactors can utilize electronic giving that comes with no extra 

cost to the donor or to Holy Cross. For anyone looking to donate electronically, Holy Cross’ Venmo 

account is @holycrosspncc Electronic donations make it easy to donate whether they are near or far 

– again, with no added cost associated with the transaction. For your convenience here is the link 

you can scan to access or find Holy Cross’ Venmo account.  Last week donations 
HOLY CROSS PARISH DAILY PRAYER CHAIN  

Dear friends, please join our parish in DAILY PRAYER CHAIN. God is listening to our prayers when 

we address our needs.  WE NEED TO PRAY FOR THE NATION OF UKRAINE IN UNGOING TIME 

OF WAR. We pray for peaceful resolutions in and reconciliation.  IN OUR PRAYERS WE ASK FOR 

THE RESPECT OF THE SANCTITY OF EACH LIFE AND DIGNITY OF EVERY INDIVIDUAL SINCE 

THE MOMENT OF CONCEPTION TO LAST MOMENT OF LIFE REGARDLESS OF RACE, NATIONALITY, POLITICAL 

PARTY, GENDER, ETHNICITY, STATUS OR CREED. MAY WE LIVE HARMONIOUSLY WITH EACH OTHER, 

http://www.pncc.org/


RESPECTING DIFFERENCES, CHERISHING DIVERSITY, WITHOUT FEAR OF THE OTHER, HONORING THE IMAGE 

OF GOD IN EVERY HUMAN PERSON.     

 We pray for all those who are still affected by coronavirus disease. We pray for those who lost their loved ones and as well 

for those who lost their jobs and struggle financially.  We pray for the recovery of the sick and for the medical staff for their 

endurance, wisdom and guidance in their service.  We pray for the end of this global pandemic.   We remember persecuted 

Christians and for freedom of worship.  We pray for those who are addicted to drugs and alcohol, for their recovery and 

protection from illness.  We pray for the victims of any sexual abuse and harassment.  Our Polish National Catholic Church 

has a zero tolerance in that respect.    Please pray for each other asking for God’s blessing especially for our parishioners who 

are sick, home-bound and are in need of any kind of healing and support. We pray for the growth of our parish and for an 

increase of our dedication in the service for the Church established by our Lord, Jesus Christ. May the Holy Cross Church 

continue to grow in faith and in number as a place of prayer where people can worship God and accept Jesus as their Lord 

and Savior. Amen.  

   LET US IMITATE THE WAYS OF GOD BY BEING MORE GENEROUS AND 

LOVING IN OUR SERVICE TO HIS MYSTICAL BODY, “THE CHURCH.”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, the Holy Cross Church is now able to accept 

donations through Venmo. By using Venmo, parishioners, donors, 

and benefactors can utilize electronic giving that comes with no 

extra cost to the donor or to Holy Cross. For anyone looking to 

donate electronically, Holy Cross’ Venmo account is @holycrosspncc 

Electronic donations make it easy to donate whether they are near or far – 

again, with no added cost associated with the transaction. For your 

convenience here is the link you can scan to access or find Holy Cross’ 

Venmo account.  Last week donations 
 

 

 
THANK YOU  

• Parish committee members for attending monthly meeting. 

• Parishioners who donated items for Fr. English Food pantry, Winter clothing, items and monetary donations to 

help people of Ukraine.  

• Parishioners who sent donations by mail or electronically using Venmo or PayPal.  

• Fran Cuccinello for her help in the parish office 

• Ed Obssuth for selling shopping certificates in the parish hall. 

• Adoration Society for Donations to church covering the expenses of Fire Alarm Monitoring and Fire alarm inspection 

fees. 



• Renata Cyman for changing the church altar linens for the season of Lent.   

• Penni Lazor for cleaning church linens.  

• Natalie and Michael Cyman for their help folding parish newsletter. 

• Altar servers who serve during our Masses / Lectors who read the Holy Scripture / Ushers who collect donations and Greeters who 

welcome people and distribute bulletins. 

• We thank anyone for sharing time, talent and treasure for the good of Holy Cross Church. God bless you all!  
Father Joseph R. Cyman, Pastor 

Please remember me and my family in your prayers.    I remember you each day in my prayers.  

 
NEW PARISHIONERS – If you are new to our parish, please submit your name and phone number to 

Father Joseph.  Father will contact you regarding parish membership and answer the 
questions you may have.   
 

ALTAR SERVERS This is an important ministry for our parish and your support and involvement is needed. Please 

contact Deacon - William Gaydos 973-239-4725 or parish office 201-247-4832 if your son /daughter are interested in 

becoming altar servers.  We thank Deacon Bill for lessons preparing new altar servers.  

 

Dear Parishioners – Thank you in advance for your generous support:   

You have all generously supported your parish, for which parish committee and I are extremely thankful. 

Nevertheless, we ask you to prayerfully consider underwriting the cost of some needed supplies for the 

parish.   Also, please prayerfully consider underwriting some essential operating costs of the parish:  

Not Paid yet: 

Cable, Phone and Internet - $150 per month 
Advertisement & website (annual) - $400  

Sunday School materials (annual) - $300  

General Supplies (per month) - $300 -  

If you are interested in helping the parish, please contact parish office  

 
SCHOOL OF CHRISTIAN LIVING   Our Sunday School classes take place from during the 11 

am Mass in the parish hall.  Please join us. During classes please wear masks. The program is 

free of charge. You can register at the parish office or after the Mass.  We thank Mr. Paul 

Murphy, Ms. Natalie Lazar for teaching our students. Looking forward to seeing children 

attending Sunday lessons to benefit their spiritual development. 

 
Sanctuary Candle Adoration Society is sponsoring sanctuary candles that are lit for a week in 
memory/honor of your special intentions for $10.  PLEASE SIGN up on the list in the vestibule of the 
church, use special envelopes and make your check out to Adoration Society. Thank you for your 

donations.  Week of March 13 – Penni Lazor 

Week of March 20 – Dom. Bucci / David Bucci  

Week of March 27 – Memory of Hughie Vickerilla  

Week of April 3 – available 
For more information, please call  Penni Lazor, Adoration Society President, at 973-768-7917 or contact parish office 
– 201-247-4832 

  

Our Mission - The parish of Holy Cross, PNCC is a Catholic community with doors open to all and 

bringing them into a personal relationship with Jesus Christ and thus giving comfort and purpose to a 

struggling world.  “Go into all the world and preach the gospel to all creation”. (see Mark 16:15)  We 

believe that we are a Church where the timeless message of Christ is communicated in a contemporary style. 

“For the Son of Man came to seek and to save the lost.” (Luke 19:10) In the past 96 years of service we feel 

that we became a strong and faithful community with unselfish service to God and all our brothers and sisters, 

giving unending praise and thanksgiving for the blessings and gifts bestowed upon us. 

 
 



 Imagine a Church that is One, Holy, Catholic & Apostolic 

Welcomes ALL who wishes to follow Christ 

Teaches traditional spiritual and moral values 

Has Valid Sacraments, 

Allows its priests to marry 

You don’t have to Imagine anymore! 

COME to Holy Cross Church 

Worship with Us – Pray with Us 

Praise with Us – Witness with Us  

Build the Kingdom of God together 

 

HALL RENTAL HOLY CROSS CHURCH There is a limit of people in 

attending the hall rentals according to CDC requirement.  The hall rental 

fee for the use of the facilities is $120.00 for each hour of rental time (for 

non-parishioners). For members of the parish (paid membership). The rental 

hall fee for the use of facilities is $60 for each hour. Call 201-247-4832  

2022 ADULT ENVELOPES were sent by mail and some are available in the 

parish hall. Thank you for your financial support toward Holy Cross Church. 

 

Confirmation Classes – Enrollment is open. So far, we have five students 

enrolled. To register please ask Fr. Joseph or call parish office 201-247-4832.  

Students who are in the 7th grade and older and adults are eligible to take 

confirmation lessons.  Sacrament of Confirmation is a completion of the sacrament of Baptism 

and important step in Christian religious education. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - Enrollment is still open. So far, we have three students. The 

classes are held Sunday at 10 am. The Holy Eucharist is Jesus Christ who is really 

present under the forms of bread and wine.  In the Eucharist, Jesus Christ gives us 

Himself as a food for our souls. The bread and wine becomes the Body and Blood of 

our Lord during the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass when the priest says words of 

consecration which Jesus used during the Last Supper: This is My Body… This is My Blood. 

(Catechism)  
 

   Please let Fr. Joseph know that you wish to have your 

home/apartment blessed by calling 201-247-4832 or email 

holycrosspncc1@gmail.com 
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HOLY WEEK 2022 
Tuesday April 12, 2022 - Tuesday of Holy Week  

10:00 am – Central Diocese Clergy Conference, Scranton, PA 

4:00 pm – Central Diocese Chrism Mass (blessing of oils), Scranton, PA 

Wednesday, April 13, 2022 – Holy Wednesday  

8:30 am – Holy Mass  

Thursday, April 14, 2022 – Holy Thursday  

7:30 PM – Liturgy of the Lord’s Supper.   

Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament until 9:00 pm  

Friday, April 15, 2022 – Good Friday  

3:00 PM – Stations of the Cross with children and youth participation 

4:15 PM – Liturgy of Good Friday/ Adoration until 6:00pm   

Saturday, April 16, 2022 – Holy Saturday  

3:00 PM – Liturgy of Holy Saturday   

After service - Blessing of Easter Baskets  

NO EASTER VIGIL – SEE EASTER SUNDAY MASSES 

SUNDAY, April 17, 2022 – RESURRECTION OF THE LORD - Easter  
“Mary Magdalene came to the tomb and saw that the stone had been removed from 

the tomb.” John 20:1 

9:00 AM Easter Procession - Mass for All Parishioners 

Holy Mass of Resurrection  

11:00 AM – Holy Mass of Resurrection - Mass for All Parishioners 

 
Christ is risen!  

 He is Risen indeed! 

Fr. Joseph, family  

and Parish Committee  

 
EASTER EGG HUNT – will take place on Sunday April 24, 2022 at  

10:00 a.m.  All children from our parish are invited to enjoy this event.  

The party in the parish hall will follow. Please invite your friends.  

 

 

EASTER FLOWERS – An Easter Flower Fund Envelope is included in the Sunday Collection envelopes 

and will be available in the parish vestibule.   All parishioners are asked to make a 

donation to the fund so that flowers can be purchased for the Resurrection of our Lord 

and part of the Easter season.  Your offering can be made in memory of a departed loved 

one. All offerings will be acknowledged in the Sunday bulletin. Thank you for beautifying 

our church. 
 

 

 



 


